
Telemedicine Visits

Dear Patients, 

As a safety measure for you and our staff Fort Worth Heart will be rolling out 
telemedicine visits (exam with your provider via FaceTime or Skype) as soon 
as possible. In order to have the best Telemedicine experience with your 
provider, we’ve provided a checklist for you in preparation for the visit.

 In keeping with H.I.P.A.A compliance, tele-visit is not to be recorded, and 
only one appropriate caregiver should be present for visit

 Please locate a quiet well-lit room to have your appointment
 Please limit possible distractions to you or your provider

o Family members
o Television background noise
o Pets

 If you own a blood pressure machine, please have it readily available 
should your provider request a reading

 If you own a Pulse Oximeter, please have it readily available should your 
provider request a reading

 Please have your current medication list or bottles available for your 
appointment

 If you have a FaceTime or Skype compatible computer or tablet, that is 
preferable to using your cell phone

Thank you for choosing Fort Worth Heart!


